
 

 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to Cobbler Creek Out of School Hours and Vacation Care. 
 
 
We offer a variety of experiences at OSHC for all ages and encourage all our children to be respectful 
to other children and staff. 
 
For first term we will have an educator who will take the kindy children  around to help them 
transition into OSHC.  Once confident they will then be able to move around themselves. 
 

 
Please note, we will only be accepting a maximum of 10 kindy children per day per session.  

Bookings are essential. 

 
 

What is different about OSHC? 
 

➢ We are not a gated community.   
➢ We have a variety of areas open each day.  Children are able to move safely between areas 

once they have asked an educator.  Walkie Talkies are used by educators to communicate 
children’s movement. 

➢ If we feel your child is not settling in well to the large environment after a period of time, we 
will discuss with the parents and reserve the right to cancel care. 

➢ We do not have toilet training facilities.  To attend OSHC, it is a requirement that your child is 
self-sufficient in toileting. 

➢ Eating during meal times is encouraged but not enforced.  We serve breakfast until 8am, first 
snack 3pm and second snack 4:15pm. 

➢ Kindy children are not permitted to go on excursions during Vacation Care, therefore they 
cannot be enrolled for care on scheduled excursion days.  

 

How we help 
 

➢ Educators collect and drop off your child from kindy to OSHC for each visit. 
➢ Educators provide an orientation for all new children and are assisted until they feel 

comfortable  and ready to play! 
➢ Ratios for kindy children are 1:10 for one educator. 

 

Please contact us on the following with any questions: 
 

Phone: 8251 5291 
Mobile: 0434 365 589 
Email: info@cobblercreekoshc.com.au 
Website: www.cobblercreekoshc.com 
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